There is a 4 phase plan for the state of Idaho to reopen. Our tentative start date of the week of May 18th will fall under Stage 2 ( May 16-29) of Gov Little's plan to re-open the state.  Gatherings of 10 people will be allowed. We will be starting training at that time. We will be taking the following steps during this time period.

- All players will be required to have their temperature taken prior to organized group activities by True Lacrosse Staff.

[bookmark: _GoBack]         a. This will be executed by having players dropped off prior to designated times and have temperatures taken by staff members at the field. We will have designated areas identified by a True Idaho Staff Member

- True Lacrosse Staff will be required to wear face coverings at all times.

- All groups will be limited to no more than 9 players ( 9 players + 1 True Lacrosse Idaho Staff member = 10 people). 

- We will be structuring training sessions so that players and coaches adhere to 6 ft distance guidelines. 


Stage 3 ( May 30-June 12) will allow gatherings of up to 50 people. We feel, under the assumption that conditions continue to improve, we will be able to return to "full" practices as teams. We will continue to adhere to recommended protocol on distance and measures as outlined by the state at that time.

